
Over 1,000 Palestinians receive
eviction notices as Israel begins
demolitions

Israel’s military has begun demolishing homes, water supplies and olive orchards in Masafer
Yatta in the occupied West Bank, near Hebron



Hebron, January 5 (RHC)--Israel’s military has begun demolishing homes, water supplies and olive
orchards in Masafer Yatta in the occupied West Bank, near Hebron.  This week, Israeli armored vehicles
accompanied demolition crews as they razed homes and farms in two villages. 

Last year, the Israeli High Court of Justice approved the home demolitions, which will uproot more than
1,000 people.

In Washington, D.C., Palestinian American Congressmember Rashida Tlaib tweeted: “Not even one week
into 2023, [Israel’s] new far-right apartheid government is moving to ethnically cleanse entire communities
— which would displace more than 1,000 Palestinian residents, including 500 children.  All with American
backing, bulldozers and bullets.”

 

 

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/309715-over-1000-palestinians-receive-eviction-notices-
as-israel-begins-demolitions
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